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MEMORANDUM POR: Director of Research & Development

SUBJECT s ] lon of C/0TD/ORD in 1974
25X1A6a MSeminars

1. During the last two weeks of March 1974, a series of
seminars was conducted by our D&E personnel for selected rep-
regentatives of each of the overseas Divisions of the DDO.

The Divislon attendees for each of these seminars were officers
experienced in the conduct of technical operations in the fileld

25X1A9%y directly responsible for thelr support at Headquarters.
We asked* C/O0TD/ORD, to participate in each of

25X1A%9a

25X1A9%9a

these sessiong to highlight the contributions which ORD has
made to DDO technlecal operations and to emphasize the high
degree of cooperation between our Offices in these endeavors.

2. We belleve that_ through hls excellent pre-
sentationa to each of these DDO Divislons, very successfully
demonstrated the impact of many ORD projects on the ever-im-
proving technical equipment and capabllitles which are being
made available to the DDO. Thils, we know, had a very bene-
fieclal effect on the attendees and we wish to express our
appreciation to I for his very substantive contribution
to the success of this year'si conferences,

25X1A6a Original Signed by
JONN N. NcMARDK

John N. McMahon
Director
Office of Technlecal Service
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